The Alumni Office Student Center Southern Methodist University Dallas 5, Texas

Dear Sirsa

The class of 1956 of Perkins School of Theology is considering having a class reunion during Ministers Week 1961. Since I was president of that class, it has been suggested that take some responsibility in getting the plans under way.

One of the problems involved is finding the current addresses of the members of that class. As you well know, this is especially difficult with ministers who move around from place to place with some regularity.

However, if it would be possible, I would appreciate very much if you could send me the names and addresses (as current as possible) of the members of the Perkins class of 1956. Since Ministers Week is not too far away and since this project may involve a good deal of correspondence, we would appreciate having these addresses at your earliest convenience, although we realize that some of them may be inaccurate and it may be something of a job for you.

Cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO:ph

